Linda Bruno

The risk of destroying the drinking water of all of Delaware and the state of Nrw York is NOT
acceptable. There is nothing that proves the water can be protected. I am a resident of Long Island.
I pay taxes. I don't accept nor authorize the persuitnof natiural gas using this destructive method.
We as citizens are not stupid. No amount of money is worth the risk.



